
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

An additional bank holiday, to mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, has been 

scheduled for Friday 3rd June 2022. As this date falls within half term an 

additional day’s holiday has been arranged for Friday 1st July 2022 for all 

schools within Seaton Valley. This date has been agreed in order to provide 

consistency for parents who need to make childcare arrangements and to 

ensure exams are not impacted. 

  

Thanks 

 


